Dear XXXXX,
We are looking forward to working with you. Before paying your fees, we are required by the IRS to collect the enclosed IRS Form W-9.  We must obtain this form to collect your correct taxpayer ID, certify you are not subject to backup withholding, and verify that you are a U.S. person (including a resident alien).  Based on your answers to the questions on the form and how much you are paid this year, we may be required to issue a 1099 at the end of the calendar year.

There are 4 ways to return the enclosed W-9:
1. Mail it to us at: XXXXXX
2. Fax it to us at:  XXXXXX
3. Scan then Email it to us at:  XXXXXXX
4. Complete the fillable PDF on the website, GoodFaithAccounting.com/ Resources; it is located in the “Forms” section at the bottom of the page.  Once it is complete, you can save it to your computer, and then email it to us at:  XXXXXXXX
We appreciate your timely cooperation and assistance in this matter.  At XXXXX, it is our intention to uphold the highest levels of integrity with regard to our financial responsibilities.

Sincerely,

XXXXXX

